
Thursday, November 18, 2021

Dear Gary Community Schools Corporation Families,

Based on the projected number of instructional staff absences, Gary Community Schools will be
closed for in-person instruction on tomorrow, Friday, November 19th. Students will have an
E-Learning day and assignments will be completed asynchronously and remotely via google
classroom. Attendance for students at the secondary level (middle and high school) will be
counted as assignments are turned in for each class. Please be sure that your student(s)
completes assignments for all classes.  Attendance for elementary students will be taken via
google doc found on the corporation’s website. Please ensure that your student(s) sign in.
Please remember that Thanksgiving Break is scheduled for next week, November 21st-25th.
Students will return to in person instruction on Monday, November 28th.  Have a wonderful
Thanksgiving!

With Great Thanks,

Gary Community Schools Administration


